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Dear parents and carers 
At the end of last term we emailed you a copy of our parent information booklet. These are also 
on our website (click on the link to Curriculum). Please do ask your child’s teacher if you would 
like any more information about what your child is learning this term. 
Best wishes 
Liz Hayward 

Speak Out Stay Safe workshops in Year 5 and Year 6 
 
This week our Year 5  and Year 6 children had a special 

assembly and workshop with the NSPCC.  

The children learnt about ChildLine, about keeping 

safe, about online abuse and what to do if they are 

worried about something.  

After the assembly, the NSPCC contacted us to say  that the children were 

amazing!. They said: ‘ The children’s behaviour 

was exemplary and they all participated in a really mature and con-

sidered way. They were outstanding.’ 

Well done, Year 5 and Year 6! We are proud of you. 

Kingsgate Football Team 
Our school football team are doing really well in 
the Camden League.  
They are very close to making the finals. Well 

done children – keep it up! 

Thank you so much to all the parents and carers 
who come to the matches to support their chil-
dren 

Camden Mental Health Support Team  
Free webinars 
You are welcome to sign up for a webinar if you would like some information or support.  
Parent/Child interactions  
Wednesday 18th January Time: 12.00 to 13.30 (Q and A 13.00 to 13.30) 
Managing routines  
Wednesday 25th January Time: 12.00 to 13.30 (Q and A 13.00 to 13.30) 
 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mhst-parent-and-carer-webinar-series-2022-2023-tickets-
415252660887 

Parent Teacher meetings on 24th February 
School will be closed but please bring your child to the meeting. 
You will receive an email from us today with a link so that you can book your parent teacher 
meetings at a convenient time.  
If you need an interpreter during your meeting with your child’s teacher, please tell us.  
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mhst-parent-and-carer-webinar-series-2022-2023-tickets-415252660887
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mhst-parent-and-carer-webinar-series-2022-2023-tickets-415252660887


Cost of living crisis 

Camden Council have a cost of living crisis fund. They are able to give some help to families 

who are in severe hardship or financial crisis 

You need to be resident in Camden for more than 6 weeks. 

You need to be able to show evidence (possibly a bank statement) that you are in severe hard-

ship or financial crisis.  

Please contact the school if you would like Camden to consider your case. We will be able to 

submit an application. 

Parent Maths workshops in Reception 
We invited some parents into school to show them how to help their child to count and do 
some number work. Thank you for all your help. 

Dates for your diary ….. 
15th January  Closing date for applications to Reception in September 2023 
24th January Coffee morning: Social Media and children’s mental health 
7th February Coffee morning: Asthma awareness 
24th February Parent Teacher meetings 
28th February Citizens’ Advice: Money Advice 
2nd March World Book day. Children can come to school dressed as their favourite book char-
acter 
14th March Internet Safety and safe settings on devices 
28th March Spring Term Music Concert (for parents of children in choir or music clubs) 

Health advice regarding: Flu, COVID-19 and Strep A  
The government has issued advice for parents about the rise in chil-
dren aged 0—14 years being admitted to hospital with flu. Their ad-
vice is that any child with a fever should stay at home and not attend 
school until the fever (high temperature 38C or more) has passed and they feel well enough to 
be in school.  
Children with mild symptoms such as a runny nose sore throat, or mild cough, who are other-
wise well should still attend school. Please phone the school office and let us know if your child 
is not well enough to come into school. Thank you for your help with this.  


